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Underwriting Compliance 

DATE:


            August 10, 2010
CIRCULATE TO:

Chartis Profit Centers and Service Centers

STATE:
  

Indiana



APPLICABILITY:

Commercial Automobile


EFFECTIVE DATE: 
January 1, 2010
 

Re:


Uninsured & Underinsured Motorist Coverage
          





MANDATORY Basis 
SUMMARY

This bulletin supersedes the previous DBG Product Management Bulletin PMGMT CA 2005 03 dated June 9, 2005 in it’s entirety.   

The Indiana State Legislature repealed Section IC 27-7-5-1.5 of the Indiana Code enacted in 2005 and revised Section 27-7-5-2 to provide that an insurer is required to make available (must quote) uninsured or underinsured motorist coverage in connection with the issuance of a commercial liability policy, including a commercial vehicle policy.   In short, it is now, once again, mandatory that we offer either UM and UIM to our insureds for the commercial auto line of business.  It is no longer optional, we must offer UM and UIM to our Indiana insureds. 

This change in Indiana law was effective January 1, 2010.  

NOTE:  Commercial umbrella and or excess liability policies are still exempt.  The change in law only applies to commercial liability, commercial automobile policies.
UNDERWRITING ACTION

Primary Auto

You will need to offer UM and UIM coverage on your quotations and commercial auto policies that will be effective on, or after,  January 1, 2010.   Underwriters should refer to their company specific underwriting guide-lines on the matter for further direction.

If the insured elects not to purchase our offer of UM-UIM coverage, then you must utilize the Indiana UM-UIM selection / rejection notice form, for primary commercial auto, and be sure that the form is completed, signed and dated by the authorized signatory of the named insured.  The original executed form must be kept in the underwriting file.

Umbrella/ Excess

As with all other states where an offer of UM-UIM is not mandated, UM-UIM coverage on Umbrella/Excess Policies will be excluded in Indiana on all policies effective July 1, 2005 and subsequent.   Where applicable, this new position will require existing Uninsured/underinsured Motorists Coverage Endorsements to eliminate any mention of the State of Indiana.  

Any exception will require Divisional Home Office Approval.

If you have any questions and or concerns regarding this matter please feel free to contact the following:[image: image3.emf] 
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	Questions regarding Primary Automobile may be directed to:

John L. Esposito

Commercial Automobile Executive

(212) 458-2491
johnl.esposito@chartisinsurance.com 
	Questions regarding DMV Data Processing  may be directed to:

DMV Support Unit 

(866) 799-7195 

Questions can also be emailed to: dmvdataentry@chartisinsurance.com 
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